
The Political Reform Of Japan 

 

Japan's political reform has undergone significant changes over the years, with the aim of creating a 

more democratic and transparent government. After World War II, the country underwent a period of 

reconstruction and reform, which led to the creation of a new constitution in 1947. 

 

The new constitution established a parliamentary system of government, with a bicameral legislature 

consisting of the House of Representatives and the House of Councilors. This new system granted greater 

power to the people, as they were able to directly elect members of the House of Representatives. 

 

The political reform of Japan also sought to increase transparency and accountability within the 

government. In 1994, the Political Funds Control Law was introduced, which regulated the financing of 

political parties and candidates. This law was aimed at preventing corruption and ensuring fair and 

transparent elections. 

 

In addition, the government created the Cabinet Information Research Office in 1998, which was tasked 

with providing information to the public about government activities and policies. This office has played 

an important role in promoting transparency and increasing public trust in the government. 

 

Despite these reforms, Japan's political system still faces challenges. The country's political parties have 

been criticized for being too fragmented and lacking clear policy goals. The influence of interest groups 

and the bureaucracy is also a concern, as they can impede the government's ability to make decisions 

and implement policies. 

 

Overall, the political reform of Japan has made significant strides towards creating a more democratic 

and transparent government. However, there is still room for improvement, and ongoing efforts to 

increase accountability and promote public participation are necessary to ensure that the government 

continues to serve the needs of the Japanese people. 


